
Let’s celebrate our differences and abilities! Please join us in celebrating World Down
Syndrome Day on Monday 3/21 by Rocking your Socks!

You can wear different socks, brightly colored socks, long socks, printed socks,
mismatched socks or any kind of fun socks in honor of our friends that rock that

extra chromosome.
World Down Syndrome Day is on March 21st to symbolize a third copy of the 21st

chromosome in people with Down syndrome. Communities all over the world will be
celebrating the acceptance and inclusion of people who have Down syndrome by

Rocking their Socks and doing random acts of kindness!

Please kindly donate $1.00 to Rock your Crazy Socks. Your donation will go to Ruby’s

Rainbow. Ruby’s Rainbow is an organization that provides scholarships to individuals

with Down syndrome who want to further their education.

Please help our friend Colin and his mom, Mrs. McEnerney from School #13
by Rocking your Crazy Socks. All donations can be given to

Mrs. McEnerney!
Thank you,

Mrs. McEnerney and Colin McEnerney
School 13


